
Are you concerned 
about Planning Issues 

in Ballarat East? 

Community Meeting with Brian Tee MP, 
Shadow Minister for Planning  

Tuesday 17th June, 7:00 – 9:00pm                                
 

Ballarat Secondary College – East Campus 
Library  

(1-33 Fussell Street, Ballarat East)  

Many Ballarat East residents continue 
to raise concerns with me about new 
high density housing proposals being 
put forward in our neighbourhoods.      
I have asked Labor shadow Planning 

Minister, Brian Tee, to come to Ballarat 
East for a Community Meeting to hear 

and discuss your concerns.  
 

Geoff Howard MP,  
Member for Ballarat East 

 

15 Main Road Ballarat VIC 3350 
Ph: 5331 7722 

Fax: 5332 8487 
Email: 

geoff.howard@parliament.vic.gov.au 

Geoff Howard MP 
Listens, Cares, Acts! 


